
WEST DUNBARTONSHIRE COUNCIL 
 

Council Offices, Garshake Road, Dumbarton, G82 3PU 
 
 

7 September 2010 
 

 
 
 

MEETING: CORPORATE CULTURAL SUB-COMMITTEE 
 

TUESDAY, 14 SEPTEMBER 2010 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
CLYDEBANK TOWN HALL 
DUMBARTON ROAD 
CLYDEBANK 

 
 ITEMS TO FOLLOW 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
With reference to the agenda for the above Meeting of the Corporate Cultural Sub-
Committee which was issued on 2 September 2010, I attach for your attention a 
copy of the undernoted reports which were not available for issue at that time. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

DAVID MCMILLAN 
 
 

Chief Executive 
 
Note referred to:- 
 
4. BUDGETARY MONITORING REPORT: PERIOD 4 (2010/2011) 
           
 

Submit report by the Executive Director of Corporate Services advising of the 
performance of the Corporate Cultural budgets for the period to 31 July 2010. 

 
 
7. WEST DUNBARTONSHIRE COUNCIL YOUTH ORCHESTRA 
           
 

Submit report by the Executive Director of Educational Services informing of a 
variety of activities proposed for the youth orchestra in session 2010-11. 
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Distribution: 
 
Provost Denis Agnew (Chair) 
Councillor George Black 
Councillor Gail Casey 
Councillor William Hendrie 
Councillor Jonathan McColl 
Councillor Marie McNair 
 
 
 
All other Councillors for information 
 
 
Chief Executive 
All Executive Directors 
Ronnie Dinnie, Head of Land and Environment  
Lynda McLaughlin, Manager of Commercial Operations 
Billy McCabe, Section Head – Events and Halls 
Gill Graham, Section Head – Culture 
Ken Graham, Manager – Lifelong Learning 
Aileen Douthwaite, Education Support Officer – Music Instruction 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For information on the above agenda please contact Craig Stewart, Committee Officer, 
Legal and Administrative Services, Council Offices, Garshake Road, Dumbarton, G82 
3PU.  Tel: (01389) 737251 e-mail: craig.stewart@west-dunbarton.gov.uk 
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	DAVID MCMILLAN

